
I am writing to express my full support of Perpetua Resources and the Stibnite Gold Project. Over the 

past several years Perpetua has shown its commitment to Valley County and the state of Idaho. I 

encourage you to permit the improvements proposed by the company and move the project forward 

using the Burntlog Road route. 

I understand that in order for Perpetua Resources' Stibnite Gold project to move forward, the company 

must meet strict state and federal regulations. This gives me faith in the project and process. In addition 

to a positive record of decision through the NEPA process, Perpetua Resources will still need to obtain 

up to 50 other permits, approvals and conditions ranging from the Clean Water Act to providing financial 

assurances for restoration. The Forest Service cannot approve the project without ascertaining that all 

of these approvals are issued and conditions met. I support Perpetua Resources' plans to restore the 

site, bring hundreds of jobs to rural Idaho and mine gold and antimony as outlined under the 2021 

Modified Mine Plan. I am appreciative of the additional work the company has done to limit its project 

footprint, improve water temperatures on the site and eliminate long-term water treatment. 

Thank you for the thorough review of the Stibnite Gold Project. After analyzing the project for the past 

six years, I urge you to now move forward and permit the mine using the 2021 Modified Mine Plan so 

Perpetua Resources can put Americans back to work. 

Robert Parlet 


